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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

21.           Favor Adolfo  Gonzalez

Ariana  Rodriguez Please affirm the denial of Republic’s CUP for the betterment and health of 
our community. Thank you. 

Reyna  Macias Please deny Republic's CUP. Our community carries an overwhelming 
burden of harmful environmental exposures. Republic has not followed 
protocol to mitigate any exposure, they overburden us with the noise, traffic, 
trash, smells...pollutants.  Enough is enough!

sonia  Roman

Item Total 4

Grand Total 4

As of: 12/4/2024 7:00:06 AM



From: Felix Robles
To: ExecutiveOffice@bos.lacouny.gov
Cc: Elsa Rodriguez
Subject: Republic Services
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 7:33:47 AM

Dear Executive Office,
It is of severe importance that the findings regarding Republic Services be adopted in
order to begin the healing process of a seriously underserved community. From day one
of that monstrosity of a facility from Republic Services was built they have been a
horrible neighbor. At no point have they ever reached out to anyone of the surrounding
residences of businesses to ask if the odor or noise was affecting us in any way. The
daily odor from their facility is horrific, it's like having a giant dumpster right at your
doorstep. I literally feel like I'm a prisoner in my own home being unable to enjoy any
outdoor activities. I am unable to tend to my garden or just be outside and enjoy the
morning without gaging from the vomit inducing odors coming from the facility. Please
adopt the findings. Thank you

Felix Robles.
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